
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: November 20, 2024 

SUBJECT: Community Center Design Project 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item    

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The City has contracted with Barker Rinker Seacat Architecture (BRS) to complete a 
community process to design the community center that was approved as a part of the 
Metropolitan Park District. 
An executive committee meeting was held in October and a Steering Committee meeting 
was held on October 21. The first community open house was held on the evening of 
October 21 at Tumwater Middle School. 
Staff and consultants have toured the four sites that are being considered for the community 
center location and are completing the site evaluation matrix to determine which location 
provides the City with the best alternatives to meet community needs. The next Steering 
Committee meeting is on December 2. 
 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 
 None – Information item only. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. Community Center Design Schedule 


